
 
 
 
13 February 2018 
   
Gull - Spreading The Love This Valentine’s Day 
   
Visit Gull this Valentine’s Day, Wednesday 14th February 2018 and Gull will donate 2 cents per litre 
of fuel sold to Ronald MacDonald House Charities. 
 
Gull is looking forward to making a difference again this Valentine’s Day by helping families stay 
close during difficult times. 
 
Last year, Gull raised NZ$12,826.54, which was donated to Ronald McDonald House Charities NZ, 
who, in turn, have supported Kiwi families when their children are hospitalised and away from 
home. 
 
You can find your local Gull station by visiting the link www.gull.nz/locator. 
 
Post-campaign: 
Total amount raised and donated to Ronald McDonald House Charities $16,682.00. 
 
For further information please contact Rohan Mehta, Gull New Zealand, +64 4891452 
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